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Ref: SJU/Exam/70/24-25​ ​ ​  ​ ​  ​ ​  ​  ​ ​  

8-01-2025 

NOTICE FOR  REGISTRATION FOR ONE TIME LAST CHANCE FOR THE 
BANGALORE UNIVERSITY STUDENTS​ ​ ​ ​  

Ref: Bangalore University Notification dated 05-06-2024​
 2017 and previous batch students​
(Registration for the Even semester examination of 2024-25)​
As per the notification from Bangalore University, students whose registration number starts 
with 05-17 can write the even examinations in 2024-25. This is a one-time last chance. Students 
can also complete College-specific courses like Termpaper, additional credits etc. This will 
help the old students to complete their degree programme.​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Students are directed to enter their odd semester details in the Google form, using the link 
given below: 

​  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1LfaKwkO0qKTh7zgJRMmK7t-lRkac-ut5_Fq2RJgLJQg/e

dit​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

The last date to register your willingness to appear for the one-time last chance 
examination is: 30th January 2025. If you wish to avail this opportunity, please ensure that 
you register your willingness on or before the specified date. 

Students are also directed to apply for the even semester examination offline, in the 
examination helpdesk after the notification of the even semester examination (Please check 
the University website(https://www.sju.edu.in/examination/examinationnotices.) 

  The Notification will be posted on the 3rd of March 2025).  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
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